
 

World Mental Health Day 

Thank you to all that supported World Mental 

Health Day on Tuesday by wearing yellow and 

completing activities, in school, related to mental 

health. 
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We are an Enhanced 

Values Based School 
 

 
 

During the week we 

have continued to 

focus on the values of 

Pride and Precision. 
 

It was encouraging, 

at this week’s 

Headteacher’s Tea 

Party to hear the 

children talking 

about these values. 
 

We define Pride as: 

Demonstrating a 

feeling of worth in all 

that you do. 
 

Precision is 

explained as being 

exact. 
 

Please continue to 

share these values 

with your children at 

home. 

 

 

 

 

 

  Newsletter Podcast  

Click here 

Parents’ Evening 

Thank you to everyone that attended Parents’ Evening 

on Wednesday. It was encouraging to see so many 

parents and carers receiving an update on how their 

child has settled into the new academic year. 

Parents’ Evening for 4MA will be scheduled for after 

half term as Mr Maguire is currently on Paternity 

Leave. 

 
Parent/ Carer Conduct 

Please ensure that all communication with staff and 

other parent/ carers is inline with our Parent Code of 

Conduct. Please refrain from raised voices and 

inappropriate comments when communicating with 

staff and other parents as this in not inline with our 

values or Code of Conduct. 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/19NhwOYlfQTX_6i7yX_MqmBe5eKN1s0IY/view?usp=drive_link


 

 

 

 

 

  

Harvest Festival and Hillingdon Food Bank 

 

Thank you to everyone that has donated to this year’s 

appeal to support the Hillingdon Food Bank. All donations 

have been gratefully received and will be delivered to the 

food bank. 

Values Ambassadors 

Pride & Prescision 
 

Well done to the children 

who were awarded the 

ambassador certificate 

on Monday. 
 

➢ Liam - RR 

➢ Varneet - RG 

➢ Matei - 1G 

➢ Ripnaazpreet - 1L 

➢ Carter - 2N 

➢ Kaydie - 2NG 

➢ Faisa - 3HU 

➢ Azayaha-Juliette - 3HA 

➢ Amelia - 4MA 

➢ Leighton - 4MO 

➢ Visali - 5R 

➢ Patrick - 5M 

➢ Alvaro - 5D 

➢ Manuel - 6B 

➢ Leo - 6C 

 

 

 

 
 

We ask that you collect your child promptly at 3:10 

unless they are staying for a club, which finishes at 

4:15. 
 

We have an increasing number of children being 

collected late and we do not have the capacity to 

supervise these children after school. 

 

‘Diversity is about all of us, and about us having to figure 

out how to walk through this world together’. Jacqueline 

Woodson 

Next week is an opportunity to celebrate diversity in school and explore what this 

means with the children. 

The curriculum next week will be designed around Storytime, Art and PSCHE lessons 

all themed on celebrating diversity in our school, community and wider society.  

There will be a special menu next week, which has been issued. 



  

Year 2 Trip to Windsor Castle 

 

The children had a wonderful time visiting Windsor Castle last Friday!   

They loved the magnificent St George’s chapel where they paid their respects to the 

late Queen Elizabeth II.  The also walked through the fabulous State apartments and 

saw a wealth of beautifully decorated rooms with interesting artefacts.  They explored 

the ceremonial rooms that are still used by the Royal family.  The children participated 

in an interactive workshop about Castles and took a trip back in time to discover 

common features found across England’s earliest found castles.  Overall, they had an 

amazing time and behaved impeccably! 

 

     

    

 

       

 



 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Non-Uniform Day to raise funds for playground equipment: 

Thursday 19th October. 

Thursday 19th October is a non-uniform day. We will be 

raising money for playground equipment so please make 

donations via ParentPay. Thank you in advance for your 

support. 

 

DISCO TIME! 

 
The PTA discos are taking place on Thursday 19th 

October. Ticket sales close on Tuesday 17th at lunchtime 

and last-minute tickets can be purchased from the PTA 

at main reception at 3pm on Tuesday 17th October. We 

will not be selling any tickets on Wednesday or 

Thursday. 

 

Charville Academy is not responsible for the content of external 
websites 

LETTERS / EMAILS HOME THIS WEEK 
 

❖ Diversity week menu – Nursery 30 hour to Year 6 

 

Please check the website on a regular basis for school events as this 

is regularly 

 

 

 
 


